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COLORADO ELIZABETH 

 

Saturday October 28th 10:00 -3:30 
 
Come down to Elizabeth’s Historic Main 
Street for some family fun at the 
Elizabeth Area Chamber of Commerce’s 
Boo Bash on Main St. and Trick or Treat 
Street. There will be a costume contest, 
vendors, and plenty of treats to go 
around. 
 
The Dads of Elbert County will also have 
a Trunk or Treat at the Gesin Lot! 
 

BOARD VACANCY 
 
The Town of Elizabeth is looking for interested residents to fill one vacancy on the Board of Trustees. To qualify for 
consideration, individuals must have resided in Town for a minimum of (1) year, be a U.S. citizen, be a registered elector 
of the Town of Elizabeth and have an interest in Town affairs. Experience in Town government is not necessary. An 
Elizabeth address does not necessarily mean you reside in the Town of Elizabeth. Residency is not based solely on your 
physical address; it is that you are living within the Town boundaries. If you are unsure if you are town resident, please call 
to verify. 
 
The appointment to fill the vacancy will be for a term that would begin on the effective date of the appointment and end 
at a Town Board meeting following the certification of the November 2024 election results.  
 
The Board of Trustees will review applications and appoint one individual to fill the vacancy at a scheduled Board 
meeting. Letters of interest with resumes will be accepted until Friday October 13, 2023, at 3:00 pm. The Board will hold 
a meet and greet on October 19th at 6:00 pm. Interviews and selection will be made October 24th at the Regular Board 
Meeting. If interested, please submit a letter of interest to: Town Hall, Attn: Town Clerk, PO Box 159, Elizabeth, CO 80107; 
drop off at Town Hall, 151 S. Banner Street; or email to moeser@townofelizabeth.org.  
 

On Tuesday, September 26, the Board of Trustees 
and representatives from CORE Electric Cooperative 
participated in a ribbon cutting at the new electric 
vehicle charging station located on Broadway Street 
near Main Street. 
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Mark, your calendar for the Annual Mayor’s Tree 
Lighting December 2, 2023, 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. 

There will be a canned food drive at the Police 
Department for local foodbanks.  

Fun to be had by all! 
Santa and his Reindeer 
are getting ready to  
visit! 

Elizabeth Park and Recreation District 

Youth Basketball Registration is now open! 

SPACE IS LIMITED!! 

Registration will close once all spots are filled. 

 

5 v 5 Adult Flag Football Tournament- Nov. 4 

Check our website at www.elizabethpr.com to register 
Or 

Call the office Mon-Fri 9am-5 pm for assistance-303-646-3599  

        SENIOR COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

The Town is looking forward to our Annual Senior  

Citizens Holiday Basket sharing program. 

We would like to add you/them to our list 

of names. Everyone on our list receives a  

personally delivered basket and visit from our caring volunteers.  

If you are or know of a Senior in our area that can use a friendly  

holiday visit and a fun filled basket, please get in touch  

with Michelle at 303-646-4166 ext. 2 or moeser@townofelizabeth.org 

 Annual Senior Holiday Baskets 

Keep your eyes open for senior citizen donation boxes starting November 1st. As this event gets closer, we will provide 
more information regarding specific items needed for donations. These items will be listed on the boxes, as well as the 
Town’s website. Items in the donation boxes will be brought back to Town Hall to be separated into baskets and 
delivered to seniors. 

We are looking for people to sponsor the donation bags that will be distributed to Seniors in Elbert County. We would 
love to have you donate towards the purchase of these bags. Each bag will be printed with our sponsors’ logos on the 
outside. Contact Michelle for more information – moeser@townofelizabeth.org or 303-646-4166 ext. 2 
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